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From: BoardSec
Sent: December 12, 2016 10:06 AM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: December-11-16 2:50 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0296, EB-2016-0300, EB-2016-0330 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
This idea of a new fee-cap and trade added to Ontarian's on their Gas consumption is unfair especially if other 
provinces don't go along with the program. I also feel that for Ontario we get a lot of pollution coming up from 
the US and this additional cap and trade fee is a big waste of money for tax payers and our already tight 
budgets. It will not work and I would like to see the Liberal government cancel this program. Our next election 
can't come soon enough for me.  
 
Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion.  
D. Kuenzig 

Name: Donna Kuenzig 

Address:  

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax:  

Company:  

  




